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9th May 2022 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

During half term, the country is set to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 

To help us to understand why these celebrations are taking place and to develop our 

knowledge and understanding of the Queen’s reign over the last 70 years, Furzefield school 

will be researching history during this era. 

 

To share with you what we have discovered, we would like to invite you to come and see 

our work.  It will be on display in the hall at the end of the school day on Friday 27th May 

2022. 

 

We hope you will come and take a look at how life has changed over the last 70 years. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Leaver and the whole of Furzefield school. 
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